
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

October 30, 2013 Christ is the Center of our Education 

Upcoming Events: 
 
Sun Nov 3 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Sunday 
School  
 
Wed Nov 6 
8:20 am Chapel 
 
Fri Nov 8 
5:30 pm Harvest 
Festival 

Open Gym: Future basketball players at Samuel Lutheran School for the 2013-2014 
season (3-8th grade) are invited to attend open gym at Samuel on Mondays from 3:00 – 
5:00 pm.  Students who intend to play basketball this year and are interested in coming 
should bring gym shoes and athletic clothes to participate.  We will start working on 
fundamentals and possibly have some scrimmages.  I plan on doing this until regular 
practices begin.  Hope to see you there.  Coach Wendorff 
 
Upper Sunday School:  Just a reminder to students in the Upper Sunday School that 
you are scheduled to sing in the 10:30 AM service this Sunday, November 3rd.  Lower 
Sunday School will sing on Sunday November 10th at 10:30 AM. 
 
Fall Back:  Don’t forget to turn your clocks back one hour this weekend as Daylight 
Savings Time ends on Sunday, November 3rd. 
 
And the Record-Breaking Number Is….On October 3, 2013, adults and children 
(Samuel students in K-2 included) came together for ONE DAY to jumpstart a child's 
future. In celebration of Jumpstart's Read for the Record, presented in partnership with 
the Pearson Foundation, 2,462,860 children read Otis by Loren Long in big cities, small 
towns, and everywhere in between. 
 
Pioneers:  The next meeting is planned for November 10th from 1:00-3:00 p.m. at 
Samuel.  Planned for this meeting are some fun science-related experiments involving 
household items.  With time remaining, there will be games held in the gym.   
 
Harvest Festival: The PTF of Samuel Lutheran School will be holding the annual 
Harvest Festival on Friday, November 8th from 5:30-8:00 PM. A free will donation will be 
taken at our pizza supper which will be served from 5:30-6:30 PM. From 6:30-8:00 PM 
we will have FREE games and crafts for young and old alike. Please join us for fun and 
Christian fellowship! We are in need of the following: 4 small bales, corn stalks with/
without corn, silly props for the photo booth such as hats, goofy glasses, scarves, masks, 
large stuffed animals, etc. We are in need of white paper plates (not styrofoam), 
feathers, sequins, ribbon, or other crafty items to decorate our 
turkeys with. Items may be brought to the school on November 7th 
or 8th. We also need volunteers to run each station. There will be a 
sign-up sheet left with Mrs. Onken at the school and in the cafeteria 
during the pizza supper. If there are any questions, please call or 
email Kristi Wiese at 507-530-8650 or jkwiese@woodstocktel.net. 
Thank you!   The Harvest Festival Committee 
 
A Celebration of Psalms:  On Sunday, November 10th at 3:00 PM in the Chapel of the 
Christ on the MLC campus the Martin Luther College Choir will present a concert of 
psalm settings.  Composers throughout the ages have used psalm texts in choral 
compositions.  This concert will present such compositions by Schütz, Gabrieli, Hassler, 
Mendelssohn, Dove, Rutter and others.  We invite you to join us for “A Celebration of 
Psalms.”  

Birthdays  
this  
month!! 
 
Elsie Knott-1 
Andrew Lee-3 
Mrs. Zander-3  
Mr. Festerling-4 
Nora Baldry-11 
Alex Heil-15 
Noelle Berg-19 
Jacob Heil-25 
Mrs. MacArthur-28 
Pastor Schreiner-29 
Matthew Onken-30 
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